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YEAR 9 CHOICES INFORMATION

Daily assemblies from Subject Leaders and Heads 

of Faculty for students.

Our Year 9 students are about to embark on the very 
important process of selecting their GCSE subject 
options. To support them with these decisions, we 
will be running daily assemblies and an information 
evening for both students and parents/carers to 
attend. To keep you informed of these sessions, we 
have put together a list of key dates which can be 
found below: 

15th- 19th January 2018 from 8.25am-8.45am 

Choices Evening for students and parents/carers.

25th January 2018 from 6pm-8pm.  
Further information to be released. 

Choices forms due from students.

1st February 2018 

Throughout the process students will be receiving 
one to one interviews from a designated member of 
staff to support them with their decision and offer 
any advice and guidance which they require. On Year 
9 Parents Evening students also received logon 
information for Fast Tomato. This is an excellent tool
to guide students towards specific career choices 
based on their interests and strengths. I would advise 
students to ensure that they have accessed this prior 
to completing their choices forms, again to help 
support their decisions. 

If you require any further advice or information 
throughout this process, please do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs Feast (Head of Year 9)  or Mrs 
McGahey (Assistant Headteacher) 

efeast@lymmhigh.org.uk 

cmcgahey@lymmhigh.org.uk 


